
WGNRThe Voice of Westchester 
NEW ROCHELLE BROADCASTING SERVICE, INC. 524 NORTH AVENUE. NEW ROCHELLE. N. Y. NEw ROCHELLE 6-1460 

April 16, 1952 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
21 Vista Jay 
Port Washington, N. Y. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to verify your reception report of our broadcast of April 
10, 1952. We are operating with 500 'Watts at 1460 KC, non direct- 
ional 4 wave guyed tower. 

Our transmitter and tower are located at 411 Fifth Avenue, New 
Rochelle, New York. 

Thank you very much for your letter and good luck. 

WM: cf 

Very truly yours, 

RADIO STATION .JGNR 

U-) ALCCOAAA 0940-4,y, 

4ILLIAM MADDOX 
Chief Engineer 

AM-1460 KC. FM-93.5 MG. 


